
 
COUNTY OF ST. PAUL 
5015 – 49 Avenue, St. Paul, AB 
 

 

Request for Decision         

Council Meeting: October 8, 2019 

8.14  St. Paul Fire Department 75th Anniversary Spring Ball  

 

Request 

The St. Paul Fire Department with be holding their 75th Anniversary Spring Ball on 

April 18, 2020.  Tickets go on sale November 1.  They are $65 each or a table of 8 

for $450. 

The Fire Department is also requesting a Council representative to say a few 

words. 

 

 

 

Alternatives 

 

 

 

Recommendation 

Administration is recommending that the County support the St. Paul Fire 

Department by purchasing a table of 8 at a cost of $450 for the 75th Anniversary 

Spring Ball. 

 

 

 

Submitted by: Phyllis Corbiere, Executive Assistant  


